
 

                                                

 
7th September 2022 

 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Welcome back!  I hope everyone has had a lovely summer and it was wonderful seeing the 
children’s happy faces filled with enthusiasm arriving for their new school year. 

 
We would like to invite you into school next week to learn about your child’s school routine and 

curriculum.  We will share our approaches and an insight into the different strategies we use, 
and it is an opportunity for you to ask any questions. 
 

The meetings will be held on Tuesday 13th September at 5.30 pm for Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 parents, and at 6.00 pm for Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 parents.  We appreciate 

that some of you may have children in different classes, e.g. Y3 and Y6, and the meetings 
being at the same time may be problematic.  We suggest that, if possible, one parent could 
attend one meeting and the other parent attend the other.  If this isn’t possible then the 

teachers will be around at the end of the meetings if you have any questions. 
 

Please note that you do not need to bring your children to these meetings! 
 

We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
Mrs R Gough 

Headteacher 
 


